
  

Christmas Cards 
Gift tags, magnets and keyrings  

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
The Christmas Card proofs have been returned and the deadline for ordering your cards and gifts is 
MIDDAY ON WEDNESDAY 15th OCTOBER! We appreciate this isn’t that long, but this is the deadline 
set by Class Fundraising. 

 
Please order early so any gifts or cards arrive in plenty of time for Christmas! 

 
All orders, generate funds for the PTA so we hope you can support this.  

 
Your child will bring home their card proof in their bag (if they handed in a design). You will need 
approve the design first and then place your order online.  Each proof details this process with an 
organisation code (it is a zero in the code!) and a bespoke design code. 

 
Please note - The design used in the online shop is just generic (not your child’s) so please don’t 
worry about this – as long as you use the organisation and design code supplied you will get your 
design on any cards or gifts you order.  Payment is taken at this point too. We will start receiving 
orders from the first or second week in November but they usually come in different deliveries 
depending on the gifts ordered. These will be handed out to your child, at school. 

 
There are some ‘Limited edition’ gifts like teddies, jigsaws, cushions etc, so be sure to order early to 
get hold of these! 

 
Thank you for your support in advance! 

 
PTA  

 


